
The Friends of the Dorothy Neal White Collection

invite you to the 

2022 AGM

Thursday 9 June 2022

Before the meeting Mary Skarott, Research Librarian Children’s Literature, will
show a sample of books added to the National Children’s Collection 

during the past year, focusing mainly on books in translation 

No one is angry today / by Toon Tellegen; illustrated by Marc Boutavant;
 translated by David Colmer. 

Wellington: Gecko Press, 2021  
             

4.30pm for show and tell
 (Come to the Lilburn Room, Level 1 reading room, National Library of New Zealand) 

5.00pm drinks and nibbles, followed by AGM
(Ground Floor, National Library of New Zealand)

 Use the Molesworth Street entrance

Please note that you must wear a mask while you are at the Library

Gold coin donation from non-members appreciated, new members welcomed
We look forward to seeing you there

http://www.dnwfriends.nzl.org/ 

R.S.V.P. to mary.skarott@dia.govt.nz

http://www.dnwfriends.nzl.org/

